
Trinity Treasures
September 2024

Director’s note:
What a great first month of school we had!

Lots of smiles, making new friends, enjoying

friends from our past years at TPNS and

welcoming a lot of new families! We have

opened enrollment for the 25-26 school year

for incoming 3s, 4s, and 5s of our current

families. If you have filled out an application,

you will receive your contract in the next week

or so and then an invoice through Brightwheel for your deposit. If you have any

questions regarding the process or, please feel free to speak with me. Each month

we will highlight one of our classrooms and share information from the TPA!

Important Dates for October (also on calendar):

★ 14; No school

★ 19; Fall Festival (Saturday)

★ 24; Parent/Teacher Conferences (no school for kids and please plan

childcare so only adults attend the conferences)

★ 31; Halloween - more information to come!

Take care of yourself and each other!

🍎Nicole Wilhelm, TPNS Director



FROM THE TPA!

Boo! Bags:

Boo Bags are on sale now so take advantage of this fun opportunity to boo your neighbors

or even your fellow TPNS classmates with these adorable take home Boo Bag kits sold by

the TPA. All proceeds will go towards TPNS' scholarship fund. You can purchase through

the google form sent from the TPA until October 10th.

Fall Festival October 19th:

Our annual Fall Festival is October 19th from 11 am to 1 pm. Bring the whole family for fun

preschool games, prizes, pizza, bake sale and more all on the front lawn of TPNS! Please

remember this is a cash only event. We also rely heavily on volunteers to run this event so

please sign up for a slot if you are able to! The slots are only a half an hour and can be

handled by an older sibling.



Class of the month: Miss Libby and Miss Meghan’s 5 day 3s!

Our class has a mystery reader

most Fridays during the school

year. The children try to guess

who is coming by listening to

three hints we share with them

about the mystery reader.

Then the children hide their

eyes and the reader comes in

for the big reveal! It’s a great

way to end the week! In the

past mystery readers have

included parents, siblings,

grandparents,

great-grandparents and even

Mr. Bobby!


